Limited Services on Friday, 6/3 (Office of the Registrar)

The Office of the Registrar will offer limited services on Friday, June 3. Our front desk and call center will be open and

staffed during regular hours from 9 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. We will attempt to assist with all requests that day; however, our
responses may be delayed until Monday, June 6.

Subscribe or unsubscribe from regbrownbag. Browse past issues in the Registrar Network Archive.
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